John Perry Primary School Charles Road Dagenham Essex RM10 8UR

Tel: 020 8270 4622

Email: office@johnperry.bardaglea.org.uk

Head Teacher: Mr W Pedro



Friday 25th September 2020

Dear Parent/Carers,

John Perry is committed to provide remote learning for our children to complete at home. All our teachers have received training in our chosen online learning platform, Google Classroom.

Google Classroom is a free, safe and secure learning network for teachers, students and schools. It is accessible online and through any mobile devices with Internet capabilities—including iPhones, iPads, smart TVs and Android devices. Using Google Classroom allows you and your child to have access to class work, as well as the due dates for assignments, at any time through the Internet. Once completed, assignments can be submitted so that feedback can be provided by the teacher.

Google Classroom is used as an educational tool and will be used strictly for educational purposes. A 'Google Classroom Pupil Use Agreement' stating expectations has been shared with all the children. If your child is in Early Years or KS1, please sign the agreement and return it to your child's class teacher. If your child is in KS2, a copy of this document will be sent via Weduc and uploaded to our school website. Please familiarise yourself with this document.

A paper copy with your child's individual login details (username and password) has been sent home today. These will give your child access to Google Classroom. Also, every child in the school has been given a Remote Learning Book for them to complete assignments (i.e. tasks) set by their class teacher if they are unable to do it online. This book is to be kept at home.

This Autumn term, children are learning how to use Google Classroom as part of their Computing lessons.

Together with this letter and the 'Google Classroom Pupil Use Agreement', a brief document called 'Getting Started with Google Classroom' will be shared with all parents via Weduc and uploaded to our school website under the Parents section.

If you have any questions about Google Classroom, problems accessing or navigating this online learning platform, or have no access to devices with Internet capabilities, please contact the school on 020 8270 4622, via email (office@johnperry.bardaglea.org.uk) or via your child's Year Group email, for instance, year5@johnperry.bardaglea.org.uk

Thank you in advance for your continued support and cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Mr W. Pedro

Head Teache













